
 

 

Granite Island Causeway Reference number: #21015874 

19/12/2023 Page 1 of 1 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL 

Granite Island Causeway 
Timbers Update 

We would like to update you on the use of timbers from the old Granite Island Causeway. 
  
Following the decommissioning of the old Granite Island Causeway, sections were retained at 
each end and reconstructed as viewing platforms. These were opened to the public in late 
2022. Some of the timber from the decommissioned causeway for future use on jetties was also 
stored. 
  
Timber has been provided to Alexandrina Council to be used in the reconstruction of the 
heritage-listed Currency Creek Bridge and to the City of Victor Harbor for use on local 
community projects, such as fencing for the Horse Tram Authority. 
  
Due to the level of contamination the remaining timber removed from the old Causeway will not 
be distributed to individuals. 
  
The State Government has foregone a portion of its own allocation and set it aside for local 
community projects.  
  
We have recently met with local community groups and will be providing them with a small 
amount of decontaminated timber for projects that will provide an opportunity to enjoy the timber 
in appropriate outdoor community settings, while paying homage to the history of the 
Causeway.  
 
Kind Regards 

Granite Island Causeway Project Team 
 

For More Information; 

Call 1300 794 880 

Email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/gicauseway 


